

ECHQES



Newsletter Of The Uncanoonuc Mountaineers

Dedicated to safe snowmobiling!

Al Lambert, President www.uncanoonucmountaineers.org

Letter from the President

Given the winter season we "didn't have" last year, this year turned out pretty well. We only had a couple of weeks of riding in the Southern parts of the state but the Northern areas did quite well.

We had several trips to Errol and other areas that had a varied mix of weather, temps, and snow conditions from one extreme to the other, but this is New England! That said, it was great to at least have the opportunity to get out to ride. Hopefully next season will be even better.

With the season pretty much at an end, I think it's safe to say that it's time once again to prep our sleds for their long summer's nap. A little pampering now will save a lot of frustration later when you pull out that sled for its first ride. Be sure to do all you can to prevent the mice from getting into the engine compartment and exhaust system where they can do a lot of damage and/or start a fire when you start your sled.

As mentioned last month, we need to prepare a slate of officers for next season to be voted on at the May banquet. Anyone interested in taking on a position please let me know by the next meeting on Monday, April 10th.

Thanks to Bud, we will once again have the opportunity to be involved with HK Powersports' spring Open House which is their kick off to the summer riding season. Bud is working with HK so we'll have more info for you very soon. We had a great time with at this event last year and made some money at the same time. There's even the opportunity to test ride some bikes or a Slingshot while you're there. Not a bad way to spend a day! Help will be needed to cook and serve food for the event so stay tuned.

That's about all for now! I hope to see you at our next meeting on Monday, April 10th, 7:00pm at the Rec Center.

Your President, Al Lambert

Our next Club Meeting
is Monday,
April 10 at 7:00 pm
At the Goffstown
Rec Center

April 2017

In This Issue:

- Good times this season, now is the time to prepare your sled for the next season!
- Thank you Bud Gordon for securing our participation in the HK Powersports' Spring Open House in 2018. More info to come!
- A new slate of officers for next season. If you are interested in being on the Board of Directors for next season, contact Al or Linda Lambert.
- Thank you to everyone who has participated in the 120 Club! See David McGlauflin if you have more fundraising ideas to share!

Fundraising Update

We will have the last 5 weekly drawings plus the final additional prize drawings this month for the 120 Club. Thank you to everyone that sold and/or purchased tickets this season. All proceeds go to the Scholarship Fund!

New fundraising ideas are always welcome! If anyone has any ideas for additional fundraising, please feel free to email me at *racersuperdave@comcast.net* or call me at (603) 487-3938 or (603) 315-8115.



2016-2017 Calendar of Events Uncanoonuc Mountaineers

April 10 – Club meeting, Parks/Rec Center, 7 PM

May 7 – Annual NHSA Meeting, on the Mount Washington. Contact Al Lambert if you are interested in going.

May ?? - Banquet, Final meeting, Election of Officers

August 14 – Board Meeting for new officers